Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RE: 21 NCAC 42D .0102 referral to OSBM

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.

From: Johnny Loper <jloper@loper-law.com>

Sent: Friday, July 19, 2024 1:43 PM

To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>
Subject: RE: [External] RE: 21 NCAC 42D .0102 referral to OSBM

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Seems like the appropriate thing to do, then, is for us to withdraw the rule and start the process over. I'm sure
we'll seek a pre-review on the rule after we’ve generated the fiscal note and tried to resolve your stated
objections.

Do I need to send you something other than this email asking for the withdrawal of the rule?

Thanks.

Johnny



